Rob Peterson, CPUC January 15, 2021
c¢/o Dr. Tom Engels

Horizon Water and Environment, LL.C

266 Grand Ave., #210

Oakland, CA 94610

Subject: OPPOSITION TO SE-PLR-2, TEMPLETON/S. RIVER ROUTE
ALTERNATIVE-ESTRELLA SUBSTATION AND PASO ROBLES AREA
REINFORCEMENT PROJECT

Dear Dr. Engels,

We just completed our new home in Santa Ysabel Ranch and are very concerned
about the potential of increased fire danger due to these transmission lines. The
entire route from this proposed project is within the County designated High Fire
Hazard Zone. If a fire were to be ignited by these lines and made worse by the
erratic and powerful winds that are common to this area, our closest evacuation
route would most likely be blocked and we would be over 2 miles away from a
safe exit.

The natural beauty of this area would be drastically impacted as well as the
property and resale values. This is an unfair burden on our community when other
proposals do not impact as many people.

Your opposition to this Alternative is much appreciated.

Sincerely,




